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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 22, 2009

TO: Honorable Robert Duncan, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3419 by Patrick (Relating to the disclosure of criminal history record information 
regarding public school employees.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would prohibit release of criminal history record information regarding employees obtained 
by school districts, charter schools, or other entities approved to collect such information on public 
education employees except as authorized by the provisions of bill.  No fiscal impact to the state is 
anticipated.

School districts, charter schools, or other entities approved to collect criminal history record 
information on public education employees would not be required to release that information in 
response to a public information request. No significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG, ESi, JGM, JSc
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